Giorgi Khojevanishvili held a meeting with the representatives
of the EU

23 October 2018

Giorgi Khojevanishvili met the Polish representatives of the project which is funded by the EU and is
implemented in close cooperation of the Ministry of Infrastructure and Regional Development and the
Ministry of Economic of Poland. Sharing of European experience, expending of investment of
opportunities for small and medium enterprises and working out of spatial development plans, preparing
of investment programs and projects are planned within the project. The participants of the meeting
discussed about the planned events within the project and noted that joint work will be much more
effective and productive for the Gori Municipality development.
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